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Report to the Regional Land Transport Committee
By Nick Sargent, Senior Transport Planner

Joint CBD Transport Study

1. Purpose

To provide for the Committee the terms of reference for the Joint CBD Transport
Study, a Wellington Regional Council and Wellington City Council project.

2. Background

The Regional Land Transport Committee commissioned the development of a CBD
Corridor Plan at its meeting of 20 June 2000.  This is the third corridor plan, following
the Western Corridor Implementation Plan and the Hutt Corridor Plan Study.

3. Comment

… The terms of reference for the Joint CBD Corridor Plan Study are provided in
Attachment A.  These terms of reference have been developed and agreed by the CBD
Corridor Technical Group.

4. Recommendation

That this report be received for information.
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